
Fees and Charges Schedule 2023 

 

Unit Code and Title Duration 
in days 

Nominal 
Hours 

Skills First funding 
per nom hr  

Funded Tuition 
Fee (no conc) 

Funded Tuition 
Fee (conc)  

Fee for Service Tuition Fee 
(Ineligible for Skills First Subsidy) 

22476VIC Certificate I in 
Education for Adults 
(introductory) including the 
Bounce program – Partial 
qualification 

 
25 

 
315 

 
$7.50 per hr x 
315hrs =  
$2,362.50 

 
$4.26 per hr x 
315 hrs =  
$1,341.90 

 
0.85 per hr x 
315 hrs=  
$267.75 

 
$11.76 per hr x 315 hrs =  
$3,704.40 

22476VIC Certificate I in 
General Education for Adults 
(introductory) Ready Set Work 
Café Operations – Partial 
qualification 

 
 
17 

 
 
162 

 
 
$7.50 per hr x 162 
hrs =  
$1,215.00 

 
 
$4.26 per hr x 
162 hrs =  
 $690.12 

 
 
$0.85 per hr x 
162 hrs =  
$137.70 

 
 
$11.76 per hr x 162 hrs =  
$1905.12 

SITXFSA005 Use hygienic 
practices for food safety 
Can be delivered to groups of 
up to 12 participants 

 
1 

 
20 

 
N/a 

 
N/a 

 
N/a 

 
Price on arrangement 

SITHFAB025 Prepare and serve 
espresso coffee 
Prerequisite: SITXFSA005 Use 
hygienic practices for food 
safety 
Can be delivered to groups of 
up to 10 participants  

 
3 

 
25 

 
N/a 

 
N/a 

 
N/a 

 
Price on arrangement 

SITHFAB021 Provide 
responsible service of alcohol. 
Can be delivered to groups of 
up to 15 participants 

 
2 

 
10 

 
N/a 

 
N/a 

 
N/a 

 
Price on arrangement 

 


